
HB 720 -- SEWER DISTRICTS

SPONSOR: Justus

This bill specifies that if sewer charges remain unpaid for a
period of more than three months, a sewer district, after notifying
the customer by certified mail, has the authority to disconnect the
customer's sewer line or pump until the sewer charges, including
any disconnect and reconnect fees, have been paid. The district
and its board of trustees are not liable for sewer overflows or
other issues resulting from the discontinuance of the sewer
services.


